UN0402

UNITED NATIONS



NATIONS UNIES

POSTAL ADDRESS--ADRESSE POSTALE:UNITED NATIONS, N.Y. 10017 CABLE ADDRESS--ADRESSE TÉLÉGRAPHIQUE: UNITED NATIONS NEW YORK

THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL LE PRÉSIDENT DU CONSEIL DE SÉCURITÉ





3 March 1999

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 26 February 1999 concerning your proposal to establish a United Nations Peace-Building Office in Guinea-Bissau has been brought to the attention of the members of the Council. They welcome the proposal contained in your letter.

Please accept, Mr. Secretary-General, the assurances of my highest consideration.

DEGETVED MAR - 4 1999 EOSG/CONTRA

Qin Huasun President of the Security Council

His Excellency Mr. Kofi Annan Secretary-General